Coca-Cola Facility in Monroe, NC Earns Health and Safety Award
April 1, 2016
Coca-Cola Bottling Co. Consolidated Achieves SHARP Certification

MONROE, N.C.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Apr. 1, 2016-- Coca-Cola Bottling Co. Consolidated today announced that its Monroe facility was awarded
SHARRP certification from the North Carolina Department of Labor. SHARP — or Safety & Health Achievement Recognition Program — honors facilities
with the highest standards of worksite safety and health.

This Smart News Release features multimedia. View the full release here: hitp://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20160401005097/en/
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“We are proud of the dedication and hard work our Monroe team has shown throughout this process, and we are thrilled that their efforts are being
recognized in such a big way,” said Jared Bishop, Regional Operations Center Manager for Coca-Cola Consolidated. “We always prioritize the safety
of our people, but above and beyond that, we want to create an environment where they can thrive. SHARP certification is an important aspect of our
approach to empowering our people.”

“Safety is not just one person. It takes teamwork to ensure that each employee returns home every day to their families safe and healthy,” Labor
Commissioner Cherie Berry said. “I commend the employees at Coca-Cola Consolidated in Monroe for having demonstrated that teamwork.”

Coca-Cola Consolidated’s Monroe facility was accident-free from 2012-2015 as a result of the facility’s overarching safety goals. The Company
applied for SHARP certification in March 2015 and was notified by the Department of Labor in February 2016 that the Monroe facility had achieved the
goal.

“We are proud to have a company that places such high value on its employees’ health and safety in our city,” said Mayor Kilgore. “When companies
value their employees and make deliberate decisions to improve and enhance their work environment, it cultivates happier, healthier employees,
which in turn cultivates happier, healthier residents. The City of Monroe commends the effort and applauds the dedication of Coca-Cola Consolidated
for achieving this rigorous and prestigious SHARP certification.”

The Monroe facility opened in 2006 and is responsible for the refurbishment of Coca-Cola vending machines, coolers and fountain units throughout
North Carolina, South Carolina, West Virginia and Virginia. The facility currently employs 80 people and revamps more than 15,000 pieces of
equipment annually. By renovating existing equipment, the Company reduces operating costs, as well as the overall carbon footprint by minimizing the
need to produce new equipment. As a result of the Monroe team’s unique skillset, a vending machine originally manufactured in 1990 is virtually
impossible to differentiate from a 2016 machine.

About Coca-Cola Bottling Co. Consolidated (CCBCC)

Coca-Cola Bottling Co. Consolidated (CCBCC) is the nation's largest independent Coca-Cola bottler. The Company operates in 14 states, primarily in
the Mid-Atlantic and Southeast, with corporate offices located in Charlotte, North Carolina. CCBCC stock is traded on the NASDAQ exchange under
the symbol COKE.

Learn more about Coca-Cola Consolidated at www.cokeconsolidated.com, and be sure to follow us on Eacebook, Twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn!

View source version on businesswire.com: hitp://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20160401005097/en/
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